Winter seedling care advice please

Beitrag von ,,muddyliz“ vom 29. September 2013, 08:59

Hi Dave,

if your seedlings are 1 cm or more in diameter, you can keep them dry and cold during winter.
If they are smaller, it's better to keep them warm with additional light, or to keep them dry and
cold for a shorter period (e.g. till January), and then starting growth in a warmer place with
additional light and moderately increasing humidity. Watch for spider mites during the dry
periode.

Put a toothpick to the ground of the substrate, take it out after about 10 minutes, and then
look, if the substrate is totally dry.

https://www.hybridenforum.de/fw5/forum/index.php?thread/3125-winter-seedling-care-advice-
please/&postID=25709#post25709



https://www.hybridenforum.de/fw5/forum/index.php?thread/3125-winter-seedling-care-advice-please/&postID=25709#post25709
https://www.hybridenforum.de/fw5/forum/index.php?thread/3125-winter-seedling-care-advice-please/&postID=25709#post25709

